
Little Green Community Choir

Little Green Community Choir meets every week during term time, at Little Green School.  Rehearsals take place in the school hall at Little Green on a Thursday evening at 7.45 pm & start this term on September 12th.

Our meetings are relaxed and good fun, led by our musical director, Gerry O’Beirne, whose talents, skills and great sense of humour brings out the best in even the most timid singer. We begin each session with a series of warm-up exercises followed by about 1½ hours of singing. There are no auditions and you don’t have to be able to read music.

This year we are going to sing Mozart's Requiem for two performances with orchestra & soloists, to be performed during Spring 2020. We will start practising Mozart this term & then after half-term turn our attention to Christmas concerts, including with the children at All Saints Church. The Requiem is one of the great choral pieces & this is a great opportunity to sing it locally.

The benefits of singing in a group are both physical and psychological so do come along, join in and enjoy the “feel-good” factor - our Subscription is £25 per term, but come and try it out first for free!

If you are interested and would like to have a chat about the choir, please phone Ges Carey on 07710 381583.


